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October 13, 2014
Dear Personal Support Worker:
The U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) has made regulation changes which require ACES$ to review and re-validate information we currently have for you in our payroll system.  
One of the key changes is regarding overtime pay.  Personal support workers (PSWs) who serve individuals enrolled in the Illinois Department of Human Services’ Home-Based Service and Supports program must receive overtime pay for any time that exceed 40 hours in a week.  The overtime pay rate is 1.5 times workers’ regular pay rate.  Overtime provisions begin January 1, 2015.  To learn more about these changes, the DOL has information on their website at WWW.DOL.GOV.  You may also call them toll free:  1-866-487-2365. 

In order for us to comply with the DOL, we must have all PSWs complete and submit the attached certification form for each employer for whom they work by November 14, 2014.  If a PSW works for more than one employer, we must receive a form for each employer.
Failure to comply could result in delayed payroll processing in the future.

Please work with your current employer (s) to complete the Worker Certification Worksheet.  Return the completed worksheet before November 14, 2014 via Fax, Email or U.S. Mail to:

· FAX:   217-528-9849

· Email: tpulliam@mycil.org 

· U.S. Mail:   830 S. Spring Street, Springfield, IL   62704 

If you have questions about how to complete this form, please contact the individual’s service facilitator or call our customer service number at: 1-877-223-7781.
Thank you for your immediate response to this request.  We look forward to continue to serve you.

Sincerely,
The ACES$ Staff
ACES$.830 South Spring Street.Springfield, Illinois 62704.1-877-223-7781

